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Dear Parents/Carers, 

As part of our theme ‘Come Outside’, Reception children will be going for a nature walk on the 

morning of Wednesday 10th May.  We will be exploring Jubilee Woods, at the back of Joey’s Lane 

Park to look for different types of plants and minibeasts. Once we have finished our nature walk, 

we will have a short play on the park before returning to school.  

On this day, we ask that parents bring children to meet us outside Bilbrook Village Hall at 8.45. 

Please hand over your child to myself (Mrs Buckley) who will register the children. If your child 

attends club before school, staff will collect the children from club and walk with them to the 

Village Hall to meet the rest of the class. Please ensure they arrive at club no later than 8am to 

ensure that we have time to walk to the Village Hall.  

Children will need to wear comfortable footwear (they may need wellies if the weather is wet) and 

will need a warm, waterproof coat. They will need to take a water bottle (no glass please). 

Children do not need book bags on this day. 

We will need parents to come along with us on our nature walk. Your help will be much 

appreciated!  

Please complete the following form to provide consent for your child to attend the Nature Walk: 

https://forms.gle/JUF2b5vHhopJ4JM3A  

If you have any questions, please let me know. Many thanks for your ongoing support. 

 

Best wishes, 

Emma Buckley 

Early Years Lead/ Reception Teacher 

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed … 
…to be the best ‘me’ I can be. 
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